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Getting the books female masculinity j jack
halberstam now is not type of inspiring
means. You could not unaided going like ebook
heap or library or borrowing from your
connections to open them. This is an agreed
easy means to specifically acquire lead by online. This online broadcast female
masculinity j jack halberstam can be one of
the options to accompany you once having
further time.
It will not waste your time. say yes me, the
e-book will very tune you additional thing to
read. Just invest little epoch to way in this
on-line message female masculinity j jack
halberstam as capably as evaluation them
wherever you are now.
Female Masculinity J Jack Halberstam
For example, J. Halberstam observes of female
homosexuality that ‘what we do not know for
sure today about the relationship between
masculinity and lesbianism, we cannot...
CHAPTER 13 Christianity ...
Exploring Gender Diversity in the Ancient
World
Chapter 1 ‘Two men, so dissimilar’: Class,
Marriage and Masculinity in George Moore’s
Albert Nobbs ... and Transgender Biography’,
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Jack Halberstam demonstrates why this genre
of representation has ...
Transgender and The Literary Imagination:
Changing Gender in Twentieth-Century Writing
It refers to the structuration of society
along a male/female gender model through ...
Queer theorists David L. Eng, Judith/Jack
Halberstam and José Esteban Muñoz (2005)
similarly point out ...
Queer Looks On Architecture: From Challenging
Identity-Based Approaches To Spatial Thinking
Implement a campus/community approach to
developing a culture of healthy masculinity
that will provide a national model for
campuses across the country. In the summer of
2011 a few Miami staff began a ...
Miami Masculinities Committee
The quote above is illustrative of the
extreme end of the kind of hostility directed
at female game players more generally ...
Ruberg: We are thrilled to have Jack
Halberstam and Jesper Juul with us ...
Queer Game Studies
Chief “stooge” (or comic foil for the main
character) of the Benny radio program, taking
her amusement at Jack’s expense, she occupied
the rare position of an attractive, unmarried
female who ...
Jack Benny and the Golden Age of American
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Radio Comedy
The quote above is illustrative of the
extreme end of the kind of hostility directed
at female game players more generally ...
Ruberg: We are thrilled to have Jack
Halberstam and Jesper Juul with us ...

Masculinity without men. In Female
Masculinity Judith Halberstam takes aim at
the protected status of male masculinity and
shows that female masculinity has offered a
distinct alternative to it for well over two
hundred years. Providing the first fulllength study on this subject, Halberstam
catalogs the diversity of gender expressions
among masculine women from nineteenth-century
pre-lesbian practices to contemporary drag
king performances. Through detailed textual
readings as well as empirical research,
Halberstam uncovers a hidden history of
female masculinities while arguing for a more
nuanced understanding of gender categories
that would incorporate rather than
pathologize them. She rereads Anne Lister's
diaries and Radclyffe Hall's The Well of
Loneliness as foundational assertions of
female masculine identity. She considers the
enigma of the stone butch and the politics
surrounding butch/femme roles within lesbian
communities. She also explores issues of
transsexuality among "transgender
dykes"--lesbians who pass as men--and femaleto-male transsexuals who may find the label
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of "lesbian" a temporary refuge. Halberstam
also tackles such topics as women and boxing,
butches in Hollywood and independent cinema,
and the phenomenon of male impersonators.
Female Masculinity signals a new
understanding of masculine behaviors and
identities, and a new direction in
interdisciplinary queer scholarship.
Illustrated with nearly forty photographs,
including portraits, film stills, and drag
king performance shots, this book provides an
extensive record of the wide range of female
masculinities. And as Halberstam clearly
demonstrates, female masculinity is not some
bad imitation of virility, but a lively and
dramatic staging of hybrid and minority
genders.
What is the price of a limb? A child?
Ethnicity? Love? In a world that is often
ruled by buyers and sellers, those things
that are often considered priceless become
objects to be marketed and from which to earn
a profit. Ranging from black market babies to
exploitative sex trade operations to the
marketing of race and culture, Rethinking
Commodification presents an interdisciplinary
collection of writings, including legal
theory, case law, and original essays to
reexamine the traditional legal question: ?To
commodify or not to commodify?” In this
pathbreaking course reader, Martha M. Ertman
and Joan C. Williams present the legal cases
and theories that laid the groundwork for
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traditional critiques of commodification,
which tend to view the process as
dehumanizing because it reduces all human
interactions to economic transactions. This
“canonical” section is followed by a
selection of original essays that present
alternative views of commodification based on
the concept that commodification can have
diverse meanings in a variety of social
contexts. When viewed in this way, the
commodification debate moves beyond whether
or not commodification is good or bad, and is
assessed instead on the quality of the social
relationships and wider context that is
involved in the transaction. Rethinking
Commodification contains an excellent array
of contemporary issues, including
intellectual property, reparations for
slavery, organ transplants, and sex work; and
an equally stellar array of contributors,
including Richard Posner, Margaret Jane
Radin, Regina Austin, and many others.
A roadmap to sex and gender for the twentyfirst century, using Lady Gaga as a symbol
for a new kind of feminism Why are so many
women single, so many men resisting marriage,
and so many gays and lesbians having babies?
In Gaga Feminism: Sex, Gender, and the End of
Normal, J. Jack Halberstam answers these
questions while attempting to make sense of
the tectonic cultural shifts that have
transformed gender and sexual politics in the
last few decades. This colorful landscape is
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populated by symbols and phenomena as varied
as pregnant men, late-life lesbians,
SpongeBob SquarePants, and queer families. So
how do we understand the dissonance between
these real lived experiences and the
heteronormative narratives that dominate
popular media? We can embrace the chaos! With
equal parts edge and wit, Halberstam reveals
how these symbolic ruptures open a critical
space to embrace new ways of conceptualizing
sex, love, and marriage. Using Lady Gaga as a
symbol for a new era, Halberstam deftly
unpacks what the pop superstar symbolizes, to
whom and why. The result is a provocative
manifesto of creative mayhem, a roadmap to
sex and gender for the twenty-first century,
that holds Lady Gaga as an exemplar of a new
kind of feminism that privileges gender and
sexual fluidity. Part handbook, part
guidebook, and part sex manual, Gaga Feminism
is the first book to take seriously the
collapse of heterosexuality and find
signposts in the wreckage to a new and
different way of doing sex and gender.
The Queer Art of Failure is about finding
alternatives - to conventional understandings
of success in a heteronormative, capitalist
society; to academic disciplines that confirm
what is already known according to approved
methods of knowing; and to cultural criticism
that has extensively theorized hegemony but
paid little attention to counter-hegemony.
Judith Halberstam proposes "low theory" as a
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means of recovering ways of being and forms
of knowledge not legitimized by existing
systems and institutions. Low theory is
derived from eccentric archives. It runs the
risk of not being taken seriously. It entails
a willingness to fail and to lose one's way.
Tacking back and forth between high theory
and low theory, high culture and low culture,
Halberstam looks for the unexpected and
subversive in popular culture, avant-garde
performance, and queer art. She pays
particular attention to animated children's
films, contending that new forms of
animation, especially CGI, have generated
narratives filled with unexpected encounters
between the childish, the transformative, and
the queer. Dismantling contemporary logics of
success, Halberstam demonstrates that failure
sometimes offers more creative, cooperative,
and surprising ways of being in the world.
In Wild Things Jack Halberstam offers an
alternative history of sexuality by tracing
the ways in which wildness has been
associated with queerness and queer bodies
throughout the twentieth century. Halberstam
theorizes the wild as an unbounded and
unpredictable space that offers sources of
opposition to modernity's orderly impulses.
Wildness illuminates the normative taxonomies
of sexuality against which radical queer
practice and politics operate. Throughout,
Halberstam engages with a wide variety of
texts, practices, and cultural
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imaginaries—from zombies, falconry, and M.
NourbeSe Philip's Zong! to Maurice Sendak's
Where the Wild Things Are and the career of
Irish anticolonial revolutionary Roger
Casement—to demonstrate how wildness provides
the means to know and to be in ways that
transgress Euro-American notions of the
modern liberal subject. With Wild Things,
Halberstam opens new possibilities for queer
theory and for wild thinking more broadly.
In this examination of the monster as
cultural object, Judith Halberstam offers a
rereading of the monstrous that revises our
view of the Gothic. Moving from the
nineteenth century and the works of Shelley,
Stevenson, Stoker, and Wilde to contemporary
horror film exemplified by such movies as
Silence of the Lambs, Texas Chainsaw
Massacre, and Candyman, Skin Shows
understands the Gothic as a versatile
technology, a means of producing monsters
that is constantly being rewritten by
historically and culturally conditioned fears
generated by a shared sense of otherness and
difference. Deploying feminist and queer
approaches to the monstrous body, Halberstam
views the Gothic as a broad-based cultural
phenomenon that supports and sustains the
economic, social, and sexual hierarchies of
the time. She resists familiar psychoanalytic
critiques and cautions against any
interpretive attempt to reduce the affective
power of the monstrous to a single factor.
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The nineteenth-century monster is shown, for
example, as configuring otherness as an
amalgam of race, class, gender, and
sexuality. Invoking Foucault, Halberstam
describes the history of monsters in terms of
its shifting relation to the body and its
representations. As a result, her readings of
familiar texts are radically new. She locates
psychoanalysis itself within the gothic
tradition and sees sexuality as a beast
created in nineteenth century literature.
Excessive interpretability, Halberstam
argues, whether in film, literature, or in
the culture at large, is the actual hallmark
of monstrosity.
This title is part of American Studies Now
and available as an e-book first. Visit
ucpress.edu/go/americanstudiesnow to learn
more. In the last decade, public discussions
of transgender issues have increased
exponentially. However, with this increased
visibility has come not just power, but
regulation, both in favor of and against
trans people. What was once regarded as an
unusual or even unfortunate disorder has
become an accepted articulation of gendered
embodiment as well as a new site for
political activism and political recognition.
What happened in the last few decades to
prompt such an extensive rethinking of our
understanding of gendered embodiment? How did
a stigmatized identity become so central to
U.S. and European articulations of self? And
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how have people responded to the new
definitions and understanding of sex and the
gendered body? In Trans*, Jack Halberstam
explores these recent shifts in the meaning
of the gendered body and representation, and
explores the possibilities of a nongendered,
gender-optional, or gender-queer future.
What is a drag king? Why have drag kings not
been as numerous or as popular as their drag
queen counterparts in popular culture? Are
drag kings lesbians? The Drag King Book tells
you everything you've wanted to know and more
about the lives and performances of
contemporary male impersonators. The book
profiles many different performers, among
them San Francisco's larger-than-life Elvis
Herselvis and New York's mackdaddy Dred, and
presents interviews with drag kings alongside
descriptions and analyses of actual shows.
Lavishly illustrated with over 100 pictures
by transgender photographer Del LaGrace
Volcano, The Drag King Book is a striking
testament to the multiple forms of gender
variance today.
In her first book since the critically
acclaimed Female Masculinity, Judith
Halberstam examines the significance of the
transgender body in a provocative collection
of essays on queer time and space. She
presents a series of case studies focused on
the meanings of masculinity in its dominant
and alternative forms’especially female and
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trans-masculinities as they exist within
subcultures, and are appropriated within
mainstream culture. In a Queer Time and Place
opens with a probing analysis of the life and
death of Brandon Teena, a young transgender
man who was brutally murdered in small-town
Nebraska. After looking at mainstream
representations of the transgender body as
exhibited in the media frenzy surrounding
this highly visible case and the Oscarwinning film based on Brandon's story, Boys
Don’t Cry, Halberstam turns her attention to
the cultural and artistic production of
queers themselves. She examines the
“transgender gaze,” as rendered in small arthouse films like By Hook or By Crook, as well
as figurations of ambiguous embodiment in the
art of Del LaGrace Volcano, Jenny Saville,
Eva Hesse, Shirin Neshat, and others. She
then exposes the influence of lesbian drag
king cultures upon hetero-male comic films,
such as Austin Powers and The Full Monty,
and, finally, points to dyke subcultures as
one site for the development of queer
counterpublics and queer temporalities.
Considering the sudden visibility of the
transgender body in the early twenty-first
century against the backdrop of changing
conceptions of space and time, In a Queer
Time and Place is the first full-length study
of transgender representations in art,
fiction, film, video, and music. This
pioneering book offers both a jumping off
point for future analysis of transgenderism
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and an important new way to understand
cultural constructions of time and place.
Analyzes the transformative political and
societal shifts of recent decades that have
paved the way for revolutionary
conceptualizations of gender and marriage,
using Lady Gaga as a symbol of a new era that
embraces sexual fluidity.
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